
Hello. 

I wanted first to say that I really appreciate the interactive map as a method for understanding the 
proposed plan.  It's clear and well structured technologically, and it's easier for me to make time 
for than public hearings or meetings. 

I just wanted to make sure I'm understanding it correctly since I have no background in urban 
planning.  If a residential zone is proposed to move from Residential 2,000 to Residential 5,000, 
am I correct in thinking that it's being moved from a slightly higher density category to a slightly 
lower density?  (There's no overarching explanation in the map about what the 2,000 versus 
5,000 means, but I ran across Single - Dwelling 7,000, which seems to suggest it's related to the 
amount of land space per residential unit?) 
 
I am happy with the proposed changes to the nearby Foster and SE 122nd areas.  I think the 
proposed mix of commercial and residential seems like a good plan for the next decade or so, 
and I hope it works out the way it's intended to.  There is a serious lack of commercial services in 
this area (although the transportation links are pretty good) and the new designations offer the 
possibility for change. 

Thank you. 
Angela Parker 
5304 SE 118th Ave 
Angela.parker.msc@gmail.com 


